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KINGSWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

WEEKLY NEWS 
FOR THE WEEK – 11th September 2023 to  

15th September 2023 
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New Year R – 9.30am – 1.30pm  
 
 
No clubs 
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New Year R – full time  
 
 
Drawing Club – Yrs 3-6 - 3.15pm – 4.15pm 
Film Club – Yrs 3-6 – 3.15pm – 4.15pm 
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Film Club – Yrs R-2 
3.15pm – 4.15pm 
 
 

*** BOOK FAIR *** 
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Art Club – Yrs R-2 
3.15pm – 4.15pm 
 
 

*** BOOK FAIR *** 
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No Crusaders 
 

*** BOOK FAIR *** 
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KINGSWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

NOTES FOR PARENTS / GUARDIANS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 Note from the Head of School – It has been a fabulous first week back getting 

the chance to see everyone and hear about all the exciting things we’ve all been 

getting up to over the holidays. We could not be more proud of everyone for their 

hard work and settling back into school - well done! Hattie has also enjoyed saying 

‘hello’! It has been lovely welcoming our new Year Rs and parents/carers this week, 

where we look forward to Chestnut starting their first full day on Tuesday! This 

week has also been busy with the 11+ (Kent Test), where those Year 6s who sat it 

were awesome! Whatever the results, all of our children are amazing and have very 

bright futures ahead of them. We are excited to announce this week that we have 

achieved the School Games GOLD PE Award! Thank you to Miss Liddicoat for all of 

her hard work in obtaining this award (please see the attached poster), which we 

will be proudly displaying in the reception area. Please look out in the forthcoming 

weeks for Kingswood’s Roles and Responsibility Ambassadors, which we will be 

asking pupils interested to apply for before the end of Term 1 - watch this space! 

:) 

I’m sure the children will sleep well tonight, so please enjoy the weekend and the 

sporadic appearance of the sunshine (finally!), and we’ll see everyone back on 

Monday! Mrs Sanchez Daviu  

 

 

 
 

2 Reminder - A polite reminder that the next instalment for the 2023 Residential 

Visit is due by 18th September. Full and final payment is due by 2nd October. 

Thank you 
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3. Air Up Bottles – Please can children not bring Air Up water bottles into school. 

We are aware they are expensive and if they break we will not be held responsible. 

We thank you for your cooperation.  

 

 
 

4 Earrings – Please note that only small studs should be worn in school. If there 

are any active weeks, then earrings should be removed. Earrings are also not 

permitted in PE lessons. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

 

  

5 Parking - When dropping off or collecting your child please park considerately 

and ensure you are not obstructing drives, garages or access to roads.  Please be 

respectful of our neighbours.  We appreciate your support in this matter. 

 

 

6 Polite Notice – When bringing your child to school, please can the Parent/Carer 

accompany the child to the school office and not drop off outside the gate - Years 

R-5. This includes Wrap Around Care. Thank you for your cooperation.   
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7 Book Fair - This year we are excited to announce we will be having the 

Scholastic book fair visiting Kingswood from Wednesday 13th September to 

Wednesday 20th September. The books will be set up in the hall between 

3.15pm-4.00pm. There is something for every pocket on the Book Fair to 

assist with the rise in the cost of living. Approximately 30% of titles are 

under £5.  We invite parents and carers to pick up their child/ren at the 

classroom door at 3.15pm and then access the fair on any afternoon  via the 

front reception. Please note that wrap-around will be going on, so we do ask 

parents and carers to have finished paying for any purchases by 4.00pm, so 

we can utilise the space for the provision - thank you for your support in 

advance. We will send out an email beforehand letting parents/carers know 

which payment options Scholastic offer. Children will have the opportunity 

to visit the fair during the day if parents/carers cannot attend one of the 

days after school.  Please see links below: 

 

https://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/87/4f/september-invite-tbf-

2211957.pdf?_gl=1*u92d17*_ga*MzQ1NjcwLjE2OTQxNjUzMzc.*_ga_NB70

H7NPT8*MTY5NDE3NzQwNy4yLjEuMTY5NDE3NzQzOC4yOS4wLjA. 

 

https://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/06/73/tbf-a3-goal-chart-

2212849.pdf?_gl=1*lu7dp4*_ga*MzQ1NjcwLjE2OTQxNjUzMzc.*_ga_NB70

H7NPT8*MTY5NDE3NzQwNy4yLjEuMTY5NDE3NzQ1My4xNC4wLjA. 

 

 

8 Letters – The following letters have been emailed home this week: - 

● ·          Walking home consent form* 

● ·          School dinner menu* 

● ·          Measles and Nut allergy information* 

● ·          Wrap Around Care terms and conditions* 

● ·          Gold Mark Award* 

● ·          Swimming Yr 3* 

●   proposed MAT academy conversion* 
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Letters marked * can be viewed on the school in the ‘Parents/ Letters Home’ 

section.  Letters home » Kingswood Primary School (kingswoodkentsch.co.uk) 

 

 

 

 

If you need any wellbeing advice, guidance or support, please email  

              wellbeing@aspire-kent.org.uk 

 

Please also look out for the Parent/Carer ASPIRE Wellbeing newsletter sent out 

each term. 
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